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We will be having a BULK PICKUP on March 13th (Thursday), If 

you have anything you need picked up please call the day before 

March 13th at Waste Connections 877-592-5030 and give them your 

address so they can put you on the list. This service is only for 

customers that receive a water bill. 

 

City Council has plans to begin recognizing YARD OF THE 

MONTH!!!! To qualify, yards will need to be tidy with well kept foliage 

and lawn. The city will provide a sign for the yard.  

 

Please be mindful: 
We would like to remind everyone that is connected to the city sewer to Please be 

mindful of what you are flushing down your toilets into our City Sewer lines. We are 

seeing an increase in issues at our treatment plant due to clogs from things being 

flushed that shouldn’t be! This increases our man hours and supply costs which gets 

passed on to the customer. To help avoid this we ask everyone to please do their 

part. **JUST BECAUSE IT SAYS IT’S FLUSHABLE DOESN’T MEAN IT IS! **Our lines 

are only made for human waste and toilet paper. Our lines are not made to withstand 

gloves, baby wipes, shop towels, paper towels, bed sheets, bath towels, clothing, etc. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter. 

 

We are having several business telling us that there’s people dumping items in the 
dumpsters. Some businesses are okay with residents using the dumpsters, but 
some are not, if you do use a business dumpster please consider dumping small 
items and not large items that could cause the trash truck not  able to empty that 
business trash. 


